
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Children have continued to develop their interest of life cycles in 

class. Therefore, we will continue this work further during the 

summer term. You can help by talking to your child about the 

different living things you see, when you are out and about.  

 

This Half Term Happy 

Birthday to  

Ellis   Myah-Leah 

  

 

Dates to remember: 

• Reception Induction into Year 1 – 19.6.17 

onwards 

• Burnhill Nursery Trip –5.7.17 

• Parents Evening – 10.7.17 Appointments on 

request 

• Reception Sports Day – 10.7.17 

• Nursery Sports Day – 12.7.17 

• Graduation and Awards – 17.7.17  

• Celebrations Assembly for Key Stage 1 and 

Key Stage    2-20.7.17 at 2pm 

• School Breaks for the Summer – 21.7.17 – 

non-uniform and children can be collected 

from 1.15pm onwards. 

 

 

 

Sports Day will take place on the morning of 

Wednesday 12 July at 11.15am for Nursery Pupils. 

Children may swap from the afternoon to the morning 

(9-12am) if they would like to attend.  

Sports Day for Reception Pupils will take place on 

Monday 10 July at 1pm. 

Our Burnhill trip will take place for Nursery Pupils on 5 

July 2017 from 9am until 12.30pm. If your child is not in 

Nursery that session, they may swap from the afternoon 

to the morning if they would like to attend.  Children will 

need sensible clothing and footwear for the walk across 

to our nature site and pond dipping activities. A separate 

letter will be sent out about this trip to Nursery Pupils. 

 

Please can we ask that parents continue to send a 

spare set of clothes for summer water play in the 

warmer days and ensure all clothes are labelled. Please 

could we also ask that any spare clothes from school 

are returned to us. 

To help prepare Reception Pupils for their move into 

Year 1 they will begin their induction into Class 4 on 

Monday 19 June. Please drop off and collect your child 

from the Key Stage 1 entrance from this date.  

Our Annual Reception Graduation will take place on 

Monday 17 July at 2.30pm in the school hall. We would 

like to invite all parents/carers and pupils of Nursery 

and Reception to attend. During the assembly, we will 

be giving out behaviour certificates and Nursery and 

Reception Awards. 

 

School Closes on 21 July 2017. Children may come to 

school in non-uniform for a reward morning with party 

games. 

 


